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	 Forest Lake Association continues to work towards lake health and 
water quality by preventing soil run off from dirt surfaced roads.

One of the largest sources of soil / phosphorus run off is on the portion of 
Lakeside Drive on the western edge of Forest lake located in Windham 
township. 

In the 2018 summer we worked with Cumberland County Soil and Water 
District engineers to have site visits at the 5 most high risk sites for soil 
erosion on Lakeside Drive. Engineers then made a complete report and 
recommendations to fix these sites. 

These recommendations were completed in August 2018. Road 
association presidents will continue to engage engineers to complete 
these projects in summer of 2019. Remaining monies from the 2018 grant 
are earmarked for this project.

	 Thank you for your continuing willingness to assist Forest Lake 
Association in these efforts to keep our lakes pure.


Janene Gorham

President , Forest Lake Association

gorhamjanene3@gmail.com


Enclosed are deliverables.



